
I no longer feel like 
I’m living in a fog

I am so grateful for the 
support I have been 
given, I’ve wanted to 

reduce for ages

I am not 
constipated 

anymore
I feel more 
with it, and 
safe to driveI am much less 

tired and feel 
happier

I can get out and 
about again, despite 

still having some pain

Local GP practices are working with patients to reduce 
their use of opioid medication for persistent pain

If you feel this would benefit you please speak to a member of the practice 
team to arrange an appointment
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